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November 2, 2023 

To: Regional Hospital Districts 

Dear RHD Chairs, 

Iam reaching out to you as partners in the community who share the desire to stay up to date with 

the latest news and developments in health services in our region. 

Interior Health is committed to sharing information with our partners and the public about health 

services. We make every effort to notify community and government officials as soon as possible of a 

formal change in health service delivery however direct communication may not always be possible 

given the varying timeframes in which these circumstances occur and the availability of our contacts. 

As such, I am reaching out to encourage you to make use of the quickest and most reliable way to 

obtain the latest updates from Interior Health. 

You can visit the IH website to sign up for news and alerts which will be distributed directly to your 

inbox. Please feel free to share this link with your teams to ensure they also receive the latest 

information. At this time, we are unable to localize these alerts however I have asked my team to 

undertake a review of our processes and the technology available to identify opportunities to 

streamline our notification system. 

Additionally, I would also invite you to follow us on our social media channels, where you can access 

breaking news, IH updates and other digital content: 

© Facebook @ LinkedIn 

Instagram oO YouTube 

@ x 
Thank you for your continued support for and interest in health services in your community. 

Sincerely, 

©. > . @ STAY CONNECTED 

Susan Brown Pee uot erat hice acerca oiice issn inachetiainisod 

President and CEO SHagaan vu: 

Interior Health would like to recognize and acknowledge the traditional, ancestral, and unceded territories of the Dakelh Dené, 

Ktunaxa, Nlaka’pamux, Secwépemc, St’at'imc, Syilx, and TSilhqot’in Nations where we live, learn, collaborate and work together. 
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